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The students, the general public and the responsible political leaders 
received with great happiness the new classrooms.

I thank the Fürsorge- und Bildungsstiftung and all friends who made 
this project possible. We would also like to send a warm “Thank you” 
to the Bildungswerk West Africa and the Federal Ministry for Economic 
Cooperation and Development.

Education is the basis for all development projects. It offers a 
population the opportunity to take their fate into their own hands and 
to shape their future sustainably.

We wish students of Adjagbo to use this opportunity not only for their 
personal welfare but also for the good of their community.

Astrid Toda


